Dear Representative [INSERT REPRESENTATIVE NAME] 

I am writing to ask you to cosponsor the Social Determinants Accelerator Act (H.R. 4004) that [I or MY ORGANIZATION] supports. As you know, COVID-19 has highlighted the impact that the social determinants of health have on health outcomes and provides an opportunity to address these disparities moving forward. 
 
The Social Determinants Accelerator Act (SDAA) (H.R. 4004) will catalyze cross-sector, intergovernmental collaborations to strengthen the capacity of all levels of government to use existing resources to improve health and social outcomes for Medicaid populations.

Specifically, the Social Determinants Accelerator Act would: 
· Convene an inter-agency technical advisory council on social determinants of health. The council would include program experts from the federal government, state and local government officials, the private sector and community-based organizations.
· Make available up to $25 million in grants to state, local and Tribal governments to develop Social Determinants Accelerator Plans. Plans would target a group of high-need Medicaid patients, identify the outcomes to be achieved through cross-sector coordination as well as interventions and include a plan for linking data across programs.
· Provide technical assistance to grantees to help them implement their plans by identifying federal resources, authorities and strategies for braiding and blending funds and designing rigorous evaluations to address social determinants.
I urge you to consider becoming a co-sponsor for this important piece of legislation that works to address social determinants of health and support community-level efforts to coordinate health and social resources to improve patient care.  
Sincerely, 

[FULL NAME}



